
 

Northeast Venom Girls’ Fastpitch Softball is 

Hoping for your Support! 

 

Hello Future Supporter!  Our organization, the Northeast Venom Girls’ 

Fastpitch Softball is seeking out a few local supporters to help us out 

with some equipment we need for our upcoming softball season. 

We are currently in need of batting helmets to keep our teeth in place 

while we are getting ready to smack that softball as far as we can!  We 

are going to be getting 12 Boombah Deflector Helmets with the 

Facegaurd attachments, hopefully with your help.  The total cost for 

our helmets is $455.76 including shipping.  

Obviously we are not asking you for the whole amount of our new 

stylish helmets, but any donation would be greatly appreciated to help 

us reach our goal! 

As a token of our appreciation for your generous donation over $25.00, 

we would like to supply you with a team photo of our group, wearing our 

full uniforms and holding our helmets that you can hang proudly on your 

wall in front of your loyal customers! 

We will also mention you as a loyal supporter on our website at: 

www.NortheastVenom.com!  

Checks can be made out to: Northeast Venom Fastpitch 

 

Thank You, 

The Northeast Venom Girls’ Fastpitch Softball Teams! 

(570) 763.9321 


